
DIRECTOR’S MESSAGE 
 

Next Meeting – I have made reservations for a chapter meeting on APRIL 6
th

 AT 11:30 AM.  

By popular request, the meeting will be at the DODGING DUCK BREWHAUS, 402 RIVER 

ROAD, BOERNE.  We will be seated outside (under roof) with heating or fans as needed.  We 

have met here before, and many members enjoyed the home brew and the food is good also.   

 

We will soon be voting for the BCA Board of Directors.  Three directors will be elected from a 

field of eight candidates.  There are still two factions on the board, and the mud is already flying.  

We need to seriously discuss the problems with our national organization, and the candidates we 

consider to be good guys and bad guys.  Our own Bill Stoneberg is a candidate this year (one of 

the good guys).   

 

Please make every effort to attend as this election can impact the future of our organization.   

 

See you in Boerne.     


